



**WWRC Meeting**  
**Date: 20 May 2020**  
**NOTES**  
**Skype**

**Present:** Julie Lewis, Jamie Christie, Simon Wright. James Wingfield, Carl Foody, Ian Tomlinson

The meeting was held specifically to pick issues around the ongoing Covid-19 situation.

	<b>Agenda Item</b>	<b>Action</b>
1	<b>Apologies *</b>	
2	<b>Previous Minutes*</b>	
3	<b>Matters Arising*</b>	
4	<p>Covid-19 Meeting</p> <p>Query what BC are likely to do and if their guidelines are for all of GB.</p> <p>GB open cancelled in Wales.  Discussed if WWRC want to say anything else.  No more domestic races planned until end August 2020.  National competitions are now closed.  Felt that latest date for selection is 11/12 July.  Concerns re differences in Wales and Scotland.  Agreed current season has now ended and no more ranking races will be held this season (end of August).  Agreed to put this out as a statement in the next few days.  Rankings winners will be as per the last race.  Last ranking lists will then be published.  'There will be no GB champions for 2019/2020.  The national season is now finished, rankings will be taken from the last race 14<sup>th</sup> March at Matlock. There will be no Wavehopper Finals for 2019/20.'</p> <p>Words to be suggested for website announcement</p>	<b>JL</b>

\*Standing item1



5	Season dates need to be decided still. SW to put notes out on email.	
6	Discussion regarding race structure and possibility of divisions. BC keen to develop races round the regions. Clubs want to run races – need to put series races on and create ie Yorkshire race series. Regions to develop mini race series. Regional race champions need to be determined.	
7	BC has been asked for list of clubs in each region.	<b>JC</b>
8		
9		
	<b>Any Other Business*</b>	
10	<b>Date of Next Meeting*</b>	